
Vendor Response Follow-up 

Owner: Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA)                        Contract No.:  1900741 
Title:  Professional Engineering Services for the 96-Inch Water Transmission Main Relocation 

1 | P a g e  
Form 11343 v.1 4.2018 

Proposal Due Date:  July 31, 2019  

 Pertaining to the contract number and description above, we see that your firm reviewed the solicitation but did not provide a proposal. We’re very interested 

in our Vendor’s feedback and ask that you please complete the information below with an explanation of No Bid Submittal by the end of business 1-3-20 (or sooner if 

possible).  Your response is valued and greatly appreciated! 

   

   
Vendor 

 
Contact Name 

 
Email Address 

Explanation of  
No Bid Submittal 

    
OHM Advisors Erin Valmont Erin.valmont@ohm-

advisors.com 
We missed the notice on Bonfire, caught it in time to make the Pre-Proposal 
Meeting/Walk-thru, but were too late to the game to partner effectively. 

National Welding 
Corporation 

Jared Bradfield jared@national-welding.com We are a field welding subcontractor and therefore did not submit a proposal to 
provide Engineering Services for this project. We will be interested and submit a 
bid to the interested prime contractors when this project is advertised for a 
construction proposal. 

Kennedy Industries Keith Sikaitis ksikaitis@kennedyind.com We are an equipment supplier of pumps and valves and were looking at the 
Project from the prospective of supporting the Engineering Companies that 
would be submitting a Bid. 

WSP James Rydquist James.rydquist@wsp.com The timing related to the release of the RFP determined our internal no go 
decision. The project was shown to be released in 4-9 months according to the 
procurement pipeline at the time it was released.  
Having it released early according to this information did not allow us to 
complete the needed pre-proposal planning and teaming necessary for a project 
this large.  
The early release also sends an indication that the work may have been geared 
toward the engineering firm that completed the preliminary design as they 
would not need the upfront time to plan and review the work already complete. 

Wade Trim Dennis Prevo dprevo@wadetrim.com Wade Trim entertained pursuing this project. However, we felt that we 
didn’t fully meet the pre-qualifications as a Prime Engineering 
Consultant.  In addition, we had limited background knowledge of the 
project.  Our preference would have been to play a role as a 
subconsultant. We had discussions with potential prime partners but 
didn’t find the right teaming fit. As a result, we decided to pass on this 
opportunity. 
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